
                                                          

Township Manager Report  

Nov/Dec 2022 Township Manager Business:  

1. Street light replaced on Hillside drive per D. Roof request 

2. Guenth property on Coolbaugh Rd sold.  To be demolished in spring 

3. IR Credit Union to open in old M&T Bank building on Golden Mile 

4. Attended Design workshop for Wysox Park -Woodland Design 

5. FEMA Demolished Finan House on Hillside Drive 

6. B Hollenback SR stopped in to look at our building 

7. Voting at Twp building had a large turn out 

8. Drove all roads  

9. Rep Pickett working on arranging a meeting with RJ Corman (Train 

Issues) 

10. Snow clean up at Twp  

11. Received “In Kind” money from Towanda Boro $516.45 

12. PA DOT has excess gravel, we accepted it alt our Laning Creek 

location 

13. Basins replaced on Red Rock Road 

14. Attended budget workshops for Wysox Twp and Progress 

Authority 

15. Wysox Park has some vandalism going on.  Called DCNR on closing 

in winter.  Acceptable to close at dusk and open at dawn 

16. Hamilton Musser, our Audit Agency resigned.  We hired Owens 

Audit Agency  

17. Worked on up dating road chart with Todd & Clay 

18. New Township truck being assembled at Bradco Supply 

19. M. Heeman called with complaint of loud music from Billard Hall.  

Called the owner and the matter was resolved 

20. No water complaint from Jackson’s Mobile Home Park- called 

owner and problem was resolved 

21. Ordered cinders and sand through Co-Star for winter maint 


